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In our efforts to bring spring in a little earlier, I would like to remind you about daylight 
savings time and the challenges it can present to your children. Please adjust your 
child’s bedtime so they can come to school rested and ready to learn. It is very import-
ant they receive enough sleep to have a productive and happy day in the classroom. 

The Week of the Young Child™ is an annual 
celebration hosted by NAEYC to spotlight early 
learning, young children, their teachers, families, 
and communities. The Harvey Early Learning 
Center’s children will be celebrating the Week 
of the Young Child with music, movement, art 
and crafts.  This will be a great opportunity for 
you to volunteer in your child’s classroom by 
reading a book or participating in the weekly 
events.  

I would also like to give kudos to room #2 at the Harvey Early Learning Center! The class-
room has been exploring and learning about restaurants, and they created their own 
pizza parlor! Our junior chefs learned about sorting and measuring ingredients to make 
their own pizza. Thanks Mrs. Falls, Mrs. Pinedo, and Mrs. Patricia Martinez for helping 
make this happen! 

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Tuesday | 4/10/19 | Parent Meeting and Individuals with 
Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) at 9 a.m. 
4/8 — 4/12/19 | Week of the Young Child
Friday | 4/19/19 | Professional Development (closed)
4/22 — 4/26/19 | Spring Break


